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INFORMATION ON RIGHT OF WAY REQUEST FOR YEAR 2024 
 
 

S/N LOCATION AGGREGATE FEE PAID OPERATOR 

NOT APPLICABLE 

 
 
The State did not receive new applications for Right of Way in the year under 
review 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

General Manager 
Kebbi Urban Development Agency 

December 27, 2024 

 
 
 

 


